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AN UPDATED FLYOVER OF THE  
WESTERN BELFAST BYPASS HAS BEEN POSTED 
 

If you want to see what’s happening on the 
Western Belfast Bypass project, this fly over video 
gives you a bird’s eye view. The contractor is 
busy working away behind the scenes to get this 
project finished on schedule in early 2018. 

The five kilometre bypass is designed to ease 
traffic congestion to the north of the city and 
divert heavy vehicles off Main North Road. It will 
link the Christchurch Northern Motorway to 

Johns Rd just south of the Groynes recreational 
area, supporting access to the growing north and 
west of the city. 

Ground strengthen work is now giving way to 
bridge construction at the overpass locations – 
Groynes Drive, Dickeys Road and the new on-
ramp to the Northern Motorway.  Street lights and 
curbing is already in place on the middle stretch 
of new motorway.  

                          

                         

 

Information on this project is available at www.nzta.govt.nz/wbb  
You can follow us on: www.facebook.com/nztasouthisland   www.twitter.com/nztacwc 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UywOb9qJn_c
http://www.nzta.govt.nz/wbb
http://www.facebook.com/nztasouthisland
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